
Our Children are 

the Future 

Mrs Minshall-Thomas’ Star Moments  

A busy and exciting week, with World Book Day 

thrown in too! On Monday, I had the chance to work with 

Reception on their ICT/Math's skills. I was very 

impressed with their attitude to learning.  

On Tuesday, the children had their photos taken, 
everybody looked very smart! We all can’t wait to see the 

pictures! Thursday was World Book Day—what fabulous 

hair dos! Thanks to the children and parents for the effort 

that went in to this, it was much appreciated by all!  

Today, we have a lot of excited Year 1 and 2 children, as 

we take two teams to the football tournament in Crewe !   

What's coming up next week ….. 

On Monday, we have the school nurse in for Diamond 
Class. There is a Cross Country Competition on Monday 
after school at Malbank.  
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News in Brief  

Reception Parents Evening date change 

The Reception Parents’ evening will be on Tuesday 19th 

March 3:30-5:30pm. The Wednesday afternoon Parent 

Meetings are the same from 1:00-

3:30pm.  

 

Battery Hunt  

We have enrolled in the Big Battery Hunt, which 

is a recycling scheme for schools. The children will be 

bringing home a box and we will collect them in on a 

given date and recycle them. Thanks to all!!  

Jogging Bottoms and Trainers 

Please could children bring in spare jogging bottoms and 

trainers to wear on the school field at play times.  

Sound’s  

Superstars  

Upcoming Events   

 11.3.19—Cross Country Comp- 

 etition at Malbank  

 11.3.19—Achievements & Stand-

ards Governor Meeting  

 19.3.19—Year 2 cake sale 

 20.3.19—Year 1 & 2 Cricket 

skills @ South Cheshire college 

–10-12pm 

 20.3 19—Parents Afternoon  

 21.3.19—Parents Evening  

 22.3.19—Year 5&6 Football 

Tournament  

 

 

Diamond 

Oskar, Riley—Independent  

Sammy—Resilient  

Isobel, Emily—Curious  

Emerald 

Fionnlagh, Noah—Independent, Resilient  

Harry—Caring 

Ruby  

Sofiya—caring  

Brandon, Halle, Florencia, Katherine, 

Louisa, Toby, Jacob, George V , George 

R, Ben F 

Sapphire  

John Levi—Resilient  

Maison—Independent  
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Lacrosse in Onyx !  
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Weekly Class Attendance 

Diamond - 93.3% 

Emerald - 97.4% 

Ruby   - 96.3% 

Sapphire  - 92.6% 

Onyx   - 99.4% 

Congratulation's  

ONYX 

Philosophy 
for children  

This week in Global Learning  

we are focusing on…. 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE GOAL 96.7% 
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World Book Day—thanks everybody !!  

Sound and District Primary School 

 

Weekly Newsletter : 08.03.19 



Our Children are 
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Important Dates for Your Diary—Spring Term 2019  

 

 Wednesday 20th March—Parents Afternoon 

meeting   

 Thursday 21st March—Parents Evening 

meeting 

 Wednesday 27th March— Year 3&4 Spring 

Production 

 Thursday 28th March – Year 5 parents/
carers invited to Forest School session in 
the afternoon 

 Thursday 28th and Friday 29th March – 
Year 1/2 Residential  

 Break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 

29th March. 

PLEASE NOTE : Year 3& 4 Spring 
Production there will be two showings on 

the date above  

1:30pm and 5:30pm a letter will follow 

with more details nearer the time  
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Sounds School Lottery  

 

Amazon Smile  

Hi parents, teachers and Friends of Sound. I have just used smile.amazon.co.uk 

when I made a couple of purchases online and it was really simple. Now that 

we are a registered charity the PTA will receive a donation from amazon on eve-

ry purchase that is eligible, which seems to be most.  

To support this charitable organisation, always shop at smile.amazon.co.uk. 
You can find Friend of Sound School when you are asked to choose a charity. 

Give it a try next time you're planning to make a purchase. Every little extra 
funding we can get, makes a difference to the school and our children's educa-
tion.  

Message from Friends of Sound  


